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home learning 
We have been really lucky and taken delivery of 

new chromebooks and tablets this week to support 
home learning. 

If your child is struggling to access the remote 
learning due to having no, or shared, access to a 
device, please contact us as soon as possible so 

that we can help. 

Also remember that we have some sim cards 

which can be used to enable 30GB of free data to 

access remote learning. Again, if these would be 

of use, please let us know. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Who would have thought, at the beginning of the year, that we would have a half term like 

the one we have just had? However, everyone in our community has done a wonderful job 

to learn, teach, support and care so we would like to say a huge thank you to everyone – 

we think we have an amazing team of children, families and staff. Have a wonderful half 

term and we will see some of you on the 22nd February and keep our fingers crossed that it 

won’t be much longer until we are all back together again. 

Keep safe and God Bless 

 

HAPPY HALF TeRm 
T 
 

online learning: 

wow!! 
We don’t know where you get your amazing 

ideas from? We have seen some really 

impressive work this week as well as lots of 

happy, smiling faces on our Google Meets. we 

can’t wait to see them in person! 

We have a whole school community filled with 

stars and we are super proud. 

Nearly everyone in our school who is learning 

from home is sending in work. I wonder if we 

could make it 100% after the holiday. 

Don’t forget to watch our virtual assembly to see 

and hear about some of the fantastic learning 

that has taken place this week. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Website 

www.ehchull.org 

Contacts 
If you need to contact school with regards to 

SEND, please ask for Mrs Ryan (SENDCo) or 

Mr Fox. 

Any safeguarding issues or concerns should 

be passed on to Mrs Bramall (Designated 

Safeguarding Lead) or Mrs Bentley (DDSL). 

Thank you 

 

Remote learning in 
EYFS: 

After the half term holiday, EYFS will be moving 

their learning from Tapestry to Google Classroom. 

There are two letters on the website that give you 

more information about this. If you have not 

already done so, please have a careful read. 

 

 

 

 

After half term 
When we return after half term, the 
children of critical workers will be 

returning to their classes and not the 
current year group bubbles. EYFS and 

KS1 will remain the same. 
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Could you be a winner? 

We are moving into Lent… 
 

 

but before we do it’s Shrove Tuesday – Pancake Day.  Mrs Bentley will be having hers with 

Nutella and bananas.  What will you have? 

• STEP 1 
Put 100g plain flour, 2 large eggs, 300ml milk, 1 tbsp sunflower or vegetable oil and a pinch of salt 
into a bowl or large jug, then whisk to a smooth batter. 

• STEP 2 
Set aside for 30 mins to rest if you have time, or start cooking straight away. 

• STEP 3 
Put a frying pan over a medium heat and carefully wipe it with some oiled kitchen paper. 

• STEP 4 
When hot, cook your pancakes for 1 min on each side until golden. Enjoy with your favourite filling. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Find us on Facebook 

and Twitter 

Find us on 

Facebook and 

Twitter 
We can’t wait to see 
you all again soon. 

 

    first holy 

     communion: 

If there are any children in year 3 or above 

who would like to make their First Holy 

Communion this year, please contact Fr 

William at Our Lady of Lourdes and St Peter 

Chanel for further information. 

chanelparishhull@gmail.com 

 

https://www.bbcgoodfood.com/review/best-gadgets-making-pancakes
https://www.bbcgoodfood.com/review/best-gadgets-making-pancakes

